
Access for visitors to Coventry Guildhall

To access St Marys Guildhall, staff and visitors
will need to use Hay Lane via the entrance
into Pizza Express which will bring you to
Castle Yard, from here you will be able to use
Bayley Lane to access St Mary’s Guildhall.

If coming from Cuckoo Lane you will need to
cross the route on Bayley Lane with the
assistance of our event stewards at the
designated crossing point.

Access to St Mary’s Guildhall will not be
possible from St Mary Street and onto Bayley
Lane.

Staff/visitors will need to use this access
during the road closure period from 06:30 –
13:30

Failure to follow the directions of event staff

may result in stewards having to close the

access route due to safety concerns. We

request your full cooperation for the duration

of the road closure.
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